Our ref: HS2-LBC-PE-012

Dear Tessa
Thank you for consulting HS2 Ltd on the above application.

As the application site is located outside of the limits of land subject to the Safeguarding Direction, we have no
comments to make on the application.

Kind regards,

Laura

Laura Williams | Built Heritage and Town Planning Advisor | HS2 Ltd

Tel: 0207944 8996 | 077 9694 6562 | Laura.Williams2@hs2.org.uk | Facebook | Twitter | Linkedin
High Speed Two (H52) Ltd, 25" Floor, One Canada Square, Canary Wharf, London E14 5AB | www.hs2.0rg.uk

From: Craig, Tessa [mailto:Tessa.Craig@camden.gov.uk]

Sent: 11 March 2016 10:04

To: Town Planning <town.planning@hs2.org.uk>

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2016/0667/P
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engfneforgrowth Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application
2016/0667/P
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